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Viagra on public employee prescription plans? They had it in Milwaukee schools  and want it
back. La Crosse city employees get Viagra, Cialis, Levitra and other  erectile dysfunction drugs
on their plan. We asked mayor Matt Harter if those  drugs should stay in the plan considering
the city's financial straits.   The  mayor says the human resources department is evaluating all
such expenditures.  Harter says his aim is to make the city health plan resemble those that are 
available in the private sector.  
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